
 

 

        Dear Parents and Carers  7.03.22 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

Rhyme of the Week 
 

Monster’s Here 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
As  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

We will be looking at the text Bedtime For Monsters this 
week as a continuation of our work on beasts! The children 

will be thinking about the monster’s journey, writing captions 
about the story and talking about a variety of habitats. 

 
In maths we will continue to explore the composition of num-

bers to 10 as well as re-visiting 3D shapes. 
 

 

Words of the week  
 
 

 
 It was wonderful to see everybody's outfits for World Book 

Day last week— we all had an exciting time celebrating books 
and reading. 

 We have re-organised our Outdoor Learning groups—thank 
you to those that have already taken part, this group will no 
longer need to bring in clothes. Please look out for further in-
formation when it is the next group’s turn. 

 

Phonics 
We will be continuing to explore  

CVCC words where there are 2 conso-
nants together at the end. 

Film, gift, limp, list 


